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Looking Out posters are one way that we support a healthy and vibrant community.  

Residence Life believes that a community is only as safe and successful as the members in it. 

We believe that the responsibility is not solely on the Residence Life team (student and 

professional staffs), but lies also with the residents; we are a community that cares for its 

members. In 2011, under new leadership in Residence Life, the Looking Out poster campaign 

was started to help convey our values and beliefs. 

Looking Out posters are placed on the back of each residence hall room door, throughout 

University Housing offices, and in community spaces in family housing and university 

apartments. They serve as a visual reminder to keep one’s eyes and ears open and anyone is 

empowered and encouraged to act. 

While the visual is a great approach, we also recognize that it isn’t enough to have only a 

inactive approach. Therefore, at the first community meeting, Live like a Duck, our professional 

live-in staff talk about the importance of looking out for one another in our community. They 

emphasize our care for one another and that being a member of the residential community is 

not a passive experience. They reference the posters and discuss what to look for, what to do, 

and the resources available to students should they need them. The posters have contact 

information for the UOPD, 24-counseling, and their building/community specific on-call staff 

number. The posters are updated annually to ensure accurate information and language. 



 


